TOWN OF TRURO

P.O. Box 2030, Truro, MA 02666
Tel: 508-349-7004, Extension: 110 or 124 Fax: 508-349-5505

Date: April 2, 2024

Historical Commission Public Notice

RE: April 25%, 2024 - Public Hearing for 9 Bay View Road, Parcel No. 39-21-0

After posting the public hearing noted below, the Truro Historical Commission was contacted
by the applicant to clarify the scope of the proposed work. As shown on the application and
proposed plans posted on the Commission’s website, the work consists of a gut remodeling
and repair of each cottage, with replacement of windows and other components and
installation of new foundations with matching footprints under each cottage.

The Chair and Vice Chair of the Historical Commission, having further reviewed the plans, have
determined that the proposed work does not constitute a demolition as defined in

the Preserving Historic Properties By-law. Accordingly, the proposed improvements are not
subject to review under the By-law. The Public Hearing as advertised for a virtual GoTo
Meeting will be opened at 5:00 pm on April 25, 2024, the Commission will indicate that it does
not have jurisdiction over the proposed work and therefore will not take any action. The
hearing will then be closed.
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